
December 3: 2008 

Dear Councilwoman: 

I am a citizen of Long Beach, and a member of the 7th District. I live at 3333 Pacific P1. 
#650. 1 want to commend Pacific Baptist Church for all that they have done for our 
community. They improved their current property enormously since they first moved in. 
Not only that, but they have kept up with the landscaping very consistently. They also 
show care for their neighborhood through their carpooling system. Their shuttle helps 
prevent pollution and traffic in our neighborhood. -41~0, they have parking attendants 
that worhng every service to keep things running smoothly. These two procedures are 
done consistently just like the upkeep of their property. 

They have brought life to the church building that at one time very neglected. Not only 
do they have good procedures, but they have great people. Their people are always very 
fbendly and welcoming. I enjoy living by Pacific Baptist church and I thmk that a new 
building will be a help to them and to our neighborhood. 

T h d  you, 

Raquel Barker 














































































































































































































































